
TOWN OF FRANKLIN 

MUNICIPAL AFFORDABLE HOUSING TRUST 

 

May 8, 2019 

7:00 PM 

 Council Chambers 

 

Minutes 

 

Present were Judy Pfeffer, Robert Keras, Maxine Kinhart, Jeffrey Nutting 

 

Members of the Housing Trust were present at the May 8, 2019 meeting of the Town Council to 

show support for the Franklin Ridge Senior Housing Project. 

 

Jonathan Juhl of JNJuhl & Associates and Lucio Trabucco were present at the meeting of the 

Town Council to present the Franklin Ridge Senior Housing Project and to seek the support of 

the Town Council for the project.  

 

The Council adopted Resolution 19-31: Franklin Ridge Senior Housing Development. 

 

No business was discussed, no votes were taken. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Maxine Kinhart, Trustee 


